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Meeting #554 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 
AGENDA REPORT 
December 10, 2009 

 
Financial Reports 

ITEM G.3 
 

Christmas Bonuses for Staff 
 

The District staff was approved, the past two years, as follows:    $200 for the Post 
Commander and $100 for each Security Officer, the District Police Officer and the 
District Administrative Assistant.  Funds to cover the staff bonuses comes entirely from 
the private User Fee side of the District’s revenue  in budget sub-account #2400.  
Approval of Christmas bonuses must come from the Board of Directors as a motion with 
a supporting vote of a majority of those Directors in attendance. 

 


